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Dear Members of the Committee; 

 

Please support HJR 5. It seems absurd to lifelong Oregonians that such a measure is 

necessary, but the right to fish and hunt has been called into question, and the 

people of the State at this point should have the opportunity to affirm at a 

constitutional level our hunting and gathering herirtage.  

 

Respectfully,  

Jesse Lohrke 


